
Good afternoon, 
 
As you may be aware, we are continuing to learn remotely and there is a possibility that we may 
not be returning to school for the remainder of this year. We will continue to follow the Maine 
DOE and the CDC’s guidance regarding this matter; please be aware this guidance may 
change. We realize that this is your senior year and there are several events, ceremonies, 
celebrations, and activities you have questions about. At this point, nothing has been canceled 
but we are starting to plan for all possible options regarding end of year activities and how to 
hold them should we not return to school. At this point we are working on a distribution plan for 
honor cords, yearbooks, finals, collecting school materials from you. We are also working on 
plans for the prom, graduation, and project graduation. Please know that we will do everything 
in our power to make sure you experience as many of these events as possible and when we 
know more, we will be in touch. You have worked very hard for the past four years and we want 
to be able to honor you, the class of 2020 and your accomplishments. 
 
We are moving ahead with awarding scholarships. At this time, some of the scholarship 
applications are closed, but many are still open. If you are applying for scholarships, please 
follow the specific due dates and pass in all related documentation to the Guidance Office. Our 
goal is to award and honor students who have been named as recipients of the scholarships 
and awards. How we do this may look different, so we will share more information soon.  
 
As you can see there are still many unknowns but please understand that we are committed to 
making sure as many of these events, activities, and celebrations take place and planning is 
underway. We will follow the guidance of our school board while being creative to hold these 
events.  
 
In conclusion, we are holding March 13 as the last day academic grades are being entered into 
PowerSchool. One exception is that our Advanced Placement and college dual enrollment 
courses will continue to move forward. Here are some very important things you can do to help 
yourself end this school year on a positive note: Work with your teachers in courses where you 
may have missing assignments. Staff will be allowing you to remediate those assignments. 
Please check your school email every day as we will use this as the primary way to 
communicate with each of you. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 
 
Have a wonderful day and be safe.  
 
Respectfully, 
  
Mr. Mochamer, Mr. Bellerose, and Mr. Vigue 
 

 


